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Office Of Raymond WONG Yuk-mean, Legislative Uounncillor
FHSMYZ NI R EETRALRI00IR QM Tel: (852)2537 3150
Rm 1081, LegCo Complax, 1 Legislative Councll Road, Admiralty, HK MW Fax : (852)2537 7053

220ctober 2013

Dear President Tsang,

| refer to your letter to all members of the Council dated 17 October
2013 regarding the language used by some Members at Chief Executive’s
Question and Answer Session on the same day.

For the purposes of the Rules of Procedure, the Chief Executive is NOT a
public officer and therefore not entitled to the protection given to public
officers under Rules 10(2) and 41(4). It follows that any offensive and
insulting language about the Chief Executive which is not
unparliamentary is permissible under the Rules.

Dignity of the Council will certainly be upheld when the era of universal
suffrage comes.

Yours Sincerely,

Wong Yuk Man

cc. All Hon Members of the Legislative Council



